
  Public Notice  
 
             
 
Subject: SERS  Sustainability Discussion – March 2022 

Public Notice 
From:  Richard Stensrud – Executive Director 
Date:  March 15, 2022 
             

 
** REVISED - LOCATION HAS BEEN UPDATED ** 

 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 3309-1-25 

March 18, 2022, at 8:30 a.m.  
School Employees Retirement 

System  
300 E. Broad St.  

Board Room, 9th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

 
 
Friday, March 18, 2022 – 8:30 a.m. 
 
The SERS Retirement Board will meet in the SERS Board Room, 9th floor, at the School 
Employees Retirement System (SERS) and via Zoom video conference. The purpose of the 
special meeting is to have a SERS Retirement Board sustainability discussion pertaining to the 
Medicare Part B reimbursement.  
. 
You may also access the meeting by video conference or telephone.  
 
To use your computer’s audio and video capabilities, join using Zoom: 
https://ohsers.zoom.us/j/91654353081?pwd=UnRGSTNZM3ltemhQYldLKzl4ajBodz09 
 
Meeting ID: 916 5435 3081   Password: 074461 
 
To join by telephone, dial: (929) 205-6099 and enter the meeting ID: 916 5435 3081 Password: 
074461 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

 
RICHARD STENSRUD 

   Executive Director 
 
 
RS/vng 

 

https://ohsers.zoom.us/j/91654353081?pwd=UnRGSTNZM3ltemhQYldLKzl4ajBodz09

